
 

 

Greetings Neighbor: 
  
Happy Spring! I hope you are enjoying the sunshine and the warmer weather.  
  
I have been busy in Albany working on our State Budget, and meeting with constituents, unions, 
and advocacy groups.  
  
I am advocating strongly for measures and legislation to positively impact our communities. For 
example, I am vigorously working to convey the vital support our school districts need as they 
face escalating costs in transportation, special education services, English language learners, 
and charter school tuition. 
  
Many of you have emailed me to express your support, opposition, or concern about measures 
included in the budget and legislation that may come up for a vote. I appreciate your feedback 
since it enables me to effectively advocate for you. If you haven’t received a response yet, you 
can expect one soon. As always, if you need assistance, please call my district office or my 
Albany office at 516-561-8216 and 518-455-5801, respectively, or email me 
at griffinj@nyassembly.gov.  

  

Warmly, 

 
Judy Griffin 
Assemblywoman, 21st District 
  

 


